
Project Update: July 2017 

The lecturers at the university asked us to run the field course in October 2017. We are 

also planning a longer field trip potentially next year. 

We also have most of our field work scheduled in October 2017. plus we might be 

giving a seminar in collaboration with IUCN. 



 


